


 
 
 
Appendix 
 
Question: Would [Wellington Water] kindly advise as to whether Wellington City 
(in particular upper Karori area) is currently receiving optimal levels of fluoridated 
water. 
 
Answer… 
 
Wellington, and the Karori area is still receiving fluoridated drinking water but at a 
lower dose than usual.  
 
The Ministry of Health recommend that water suppliers adjust fluoride levels to 
between 0.7 and 1.0 parts per million (ppm). Wellington Water aims to dose fluoride 
at 0.85 parts per million (ppm) however, current levels supplied to Karori are reading 
between 0.1(ppm) and 0.3(ppm).  

Fluoride levels are measured at the treatment plants, not by suburb. Wellington 
Water has been regularly replenishing its data on fluoride levels on our website. You 
can find that information here: https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/your-
water/drinking-water/fluoride-at-our-water-treatment-plants  

 
 




